Canterbury Archers Two Way Longbow Shoot 
PRE EVENT INFO
DATE 03/07/2021
Please answer to yourself the following questions you should consider carefully when you head for the shoot on Saturday morning: 

	Do you have a high temperature?

	Do you have a new, continuous cough?

	Do you have a loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or taste?

	Are you in a household or bubble with someone who has tested positive for Covid-19 in the past 14 days

	Are you in a lockdown area?



If the answer to any of these is yes, then you should not attend the competition. 

